
I am so totally against this bill.  We all know it was bought and paid for by 
Michael Bloomberg.  It’s nothing more than the governor’s attempt at a death 
of a thousand cuts on lawful gun owners.   
  

This bill will expand the definition of "family member" to anyone you have 
ever had an "intimate relationship" with in your entire life. Those people 
will now be able to request orders that prohibit you from owning a firearm! 
  
The law punishes people who comply with stalking and restraining orders. It's 
just plain nuts. 
  
We know these orders are used to harass people and are often based on false 
allegations, we also know judges in Oregon rubber stamp them and virtually 
no one is ever prosecuted for providing false information. 
  
There is also absolutely no protection for those being harassed and accused 
under this law. 
  
Please vote no on this. 
  
Sincerely, Ron Tamminga 

Bend, OR 

 


